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What District 10 did to carry the message of Alcoholics Anonymous: 
 
Aloha!  
 
My name is Teresa and I’m an alcoholic. I am the newly elected DCM for the Waikiki District 10, 
and I am super excited to serve the District for Panel 71. 
 
District 10 continues to meet online the first Tuesday of each month. We have filled all officer 
positions as of this month, and we currently have 10 homegroups who have named GSR’s for 
their group. We have asked Oahu Intergroup for a current list of all meetings for District 10 as 
the group list has changed recently. We have a few new online only meetings in the district and 
several groups are not meeting at all. 
 
The District 10 Annual Thankathon held online in November was a big success. It was our first 
online marathon meeting and there were no technical issues or problems. 
 
District 10 is in the black. The 2021 budget was approved in which we budgeted for “normal” 
operations, even though we will likely continue meeting online for sometime. Will vote to make 
another split contribution in 2021 should we not have expenses. 
 
More and more groups within the District are creating online meetings; only a handful are 
meeting in person and these groups are meeting outside and staying in small groups. A couple 
of the groups have split into in-person and online only. The online only groups have sent in 
forms to GSO, get a group service number. 
 
Plan to start online caravans to reach out to groups in the district who do not currently have a 
GSR to encourage them to fill the position and attend meetings online. It’s easier than ever to 
participate at the district and area level with online meetings. It’s a great opportunity for groups 
to participate that have not participated before. 
 
We have a lot of opportunities to create new service positions and be in service as we continue 
to adapt to pandemic conditions. District 10 is ready and able to be of service to the members of 
our district community and the alcoholic community on our island. 
 
Thank you for letting me be in service. 
 
Teresa D. 
DCM Waikiki District 10 


